

Hi everyone...

We are close to the end of the year, and we are full of activities that we want to share with you. God has been faithful and shows his love for our ministry through our team of volunteers and people like you who always believe in us.

Social Program

We continue to work every week with our children and youth in our social program. People have been added who want to help in the classes that we offer every Saturday, and this makes us happy since we always need many hands to be able to help all these children.

Donations that make a difference

Every time we can receive a special donation we can do great things

Soccer School

Thanks to a generous donation we were able to purchase 50 soccer uniforms for our sports school. We have started having competitive games and these uniforms lift the spirits among our youth.



Backpacks

We distributed 80 backpacks with school supplies, new shoes and Bibles.







Community

With the resources received, we are setting up a sewage management system in front of our headquarters. After this we will be able to pave the street.

We have suffered with this issue for years and we are very happy to be able to contribute to the solution and bless our neighbors





Psychological Help

Our group of psychologists continue to provide therapy to both children and their families several days a week, helping them with their problems and teaching how to manage and prevent violence



Help us pray for:

- For our programs to show Jesus and that our kids and youth can get to know him.
- For the work that we are starting to develop in the different cities where we are at in Colombia.
- Please help us pray for more volunteers who want to support our social program.
- For the 170 gifts that we want to distribute to our children from the social program at the end of December, each one costs us \$ 35.00, and we need to get sponsors for each child.
- For the first outdoor activity after a pandemic. We will have an ecological walk that we will do at the end of November with the youth from our program.
- For the lease for our social outreach place in Paradise. We no longer have the resources for this purpose and it costs us US\$150,00 a month

Thanks to each and every one of you who helps support, and participate our work and activities. If you are interested in being part of the impact of the youths in Colombia, please contact us via e-mail: info@juventudparacristo.org